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Father’s Day Stall – Wednesday 30th August 

2023 
 

 

We all know how much dad’s love waking up on Father’s Day to a gift 

which has been specially picked out for you by your child, so the P&C 

is holding a Father’s Day Stall on Wednesday, 30th August.   

We have a variety of amazing gifts for sale and these items will range 

in price from $1.00 to $10.00.  There will also be gifts available for 

Granddad so please send extra money with your child if you want 

them to buy more than one gift.   

Please make sure your child has a plastic bag to put their gifts in. 

If anyone would like to assist on the day at the stall, please contact 

the P&C via email: pwpspandc@outlook.com  

 

The P&C thanks you for your ongoing support. 
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